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Date: 14 June 2021 10:03:22

Mr Robert Waters

Dear sir/madam,

I live about 3 miles from Manston Airport and right under the flight path, I use to watch the planes as a child as
did all my children, standing in the back garden looking up great great days, and with absolutely no detrimental
affect on any of our health’s, i now want to do the same with my youngest son who is 30 months old, in fact the
Village school has never had a problem with the airport and none of the children ever suffered any health
problems, in fact having the Airport open was very educational...

So on the bases of the facts | know I think this saga has gone on long enough, and Manston needs to get up and
running again as soon as possible.

Thanet and the South East need this opening ASAP.

Thanet has been rundown for decades, no Airport, no Port and no jobs, no prosperity and little chance of
employment.

Manston Airport will bring employment to this area, education and jobs for the young people of the Thanet
towns, not to mention the opportunity’s for school leavers.

Manston is and will be needed even more post Brexit/Covid to bring goods into the Country.

We need this to happen, we need the jobs, we need the opportunity’s, please don’t be put off by selfish people’s
objections, who only care for them self’s and there own benefits, the majority of Thanet residents want Manston
to reopen and quickly, we want Thanet to be a great and prosperous place once again....

Thank you for taking the time to read my email.

Kindest regards,

Robert waters,





